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I	believe	that	it	should	be	mandatory	for	the	electricity	companies	to	either	let	
our	meters	go	backwards	instead	of	exporting	with	our	excess	power	produced	
or	pay	us	more	for	our	exports	why	should	we	get	6	cents	for	export	and	pay	
20+cents	for	imported	power,	as	I	have	spent	a	small	fortune	on	my	solar	system	
for	financial	savings	and	to	do	my	part	for	the	environment.	Please	do	something	
about	the	feed	in	tariff	as	this	is	unfair.	
	
Shayne	Daley		
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